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Dr. Vahe Roubian 
4 77 Park Avenue 
Manhasset , N.Y. 

Dear Dr. Roubian: 

April 30, 1971 

Our Books shmV' that there is a balance 

of $650.00 on your generous pledge of 

$1,000.00 towards the Cathedral Building 

Fund in 1965. 

As \ •le are in the process of preparing a 

list of all donors, won't you please send 

us a check for the above balance so that we 

can close our books? 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Haik Kavookjian 
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